Natalie Bundy

The following air pollutants are going to be released in our area with this permit:

Fine particulate matter, volatile organic compounds, nitrogen oxides, sulfur dioxide, carbon
monoxide, sulfuric acid mist and and other hazardous air pollutants.

How can we be in favor of these air pollutants being released in our valley? This is hazard stuff.
Everyone will be exposed to this dangerous release of toxins. I have respiratory issues that [ am
dealing with and this toxic release will make my condition worse. It will also negatively effect many
others too. I want fresh air to breath. I do not want this permit approved. This is a bad idea for our
environment and local people. ADEQ must do better for our community.



